
Charlotte Wilkins
Livermore Falls 
LD 29
Hello, My name is Charlotte Wilkins and I am writing in support of LD29.  This trail 
system would open up a wonderful opportunity to ride and drive my horses along a 
beautiful Maine trail.  Due to the past extreme weather and the deterioration of many 
old trails, our ability to enjoy the trails has been drastically effected.  Thank you for 
your hard work and I urge you to please consider supporting LD29.
Thank you,
Charlotte Wilkins 


